
 

Residents and Businesses, 
Camden High Street and Buck Street,  
London 
NW1 
 
 

31st July 2019  

Dear Sir/Madam  

Re: Development of “The Camden Market”, Camden High Street/Buck Street  

Planning permission was granted on the 24th May, application ref: 2018/3553/P, to replace 
the existing market on the corner of Camden High Street and Buck Street with a new 
container market. In accordance with this decision, a Construction Management Plan (CMP) 
has been drafted. Please review a copy of the CMP online at: 

 https://www.dropbox.com/sh/2ldj08txdweqw83/AABYciEf9FcvDoRNUzTdChnba?dl=0  

or email info@buckstreet.market if you require a copy 

In summary, the demolition and construction work involve: 

 Removing the existing stalls from the site and removal of all waste and materials 
 Provide new electrical, gas, water and drainage connections 
 Installation of the containers via crane lift  
 Fit out the units for the tenant’s requirements 

We are consulting with residents, businesses and organisations to seek your views on the 
CMP and invite you to make any comments or raise any issues that we need to take into 
consideration in the final document.  

Please submit your comments in writing either by email to info@buckstreet.market or by 
post for the attention of Dan Cliff, Labtech Investments, Labs Atrium, Stables Market, 
London NW1 8AH   

The consultation period is two weeks, therefore please let us have any comments by 
Thursday 14th September 2019 

 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Dan Cliff 
On behalf of Labtech Investment 
 
 


